Flood & Flame Restoration

February 24, 2025
To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation to Jennifer Flores for her exceptional assistance in
helping my husband stay well during our recent overseas travels. We purchased a Fresh Air Personal
Device, and he wore it consistently while in public. Thanks to this device, he remained healthy
throughout our frip.

What makes this product even more impressive is its quiet and unobtrusive design. | highly
recommend it fo anyone looking for reliable personal air protection.
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